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    14th December 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
From January, we will be changing the company that supplies our school uniform and we will no longer sell uniform in school.
We will update the link on the school website to reflect the change and you will be able to order your requirements from our new supplier, Brigade Schoolwear, in the same way you did with the old supplier, Gooddies.
We have attached a Brigade Schoolwear leaflet to this letter, so you can familiarise yourself with their ordering requirements.
We believe that changing to Brigade Schoolwear will give you more buying choice as well as excellent value for money. We will of course continue to trade with Tesco alongside Brigade to give you even more choice.
Please take a moment to visit the Brigade website – you will see they not only sell our polo-shirts, jumpers and bookbags, but also skirts, trousers, gingham dresses, P.E. shorts and plimsolls – so it really is a ‘one-stop shop’ making it easy for you to buy everything under one roof for one delivery charge.
If you require any assistance with ordering, please contact the school office.

Yours faithfully
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A Dixon

Headteacher
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Firthmoor Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee.
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Registered in England and Wales with company number 8027879. Registered office as above. 

